
From: gjoshuajr@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of George Joshua
To: Sam Owen
Subject: Comment on the Eklutna River Draft Fish and Wildlife Program
Date: Monday, February 12, 2024 5:52:09 PM

Dear Owners of The Eklutna Hydroelectric Project,

[Write your unique comment here! The letter will be sent directly from this form.]follow through with your promise
to fill Eklutna lake so that the fish can start the spawning process.

Sincerely,
George Joshua
7919 Parkway Dr  Anchorage, AK 99504-2839
gjoshuajr@gmail.com
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